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Metalinguistic Operators with
Reference to French Thanh Nyan 1998
This study focuses primarily on the
interface between Anscombre and
Ducrot's Argumentation Theory and
certain types of expression here
defined as metalinguistic operators.
These operators, as construed by
Argumentation Theory, are directly
linked to various issues of
particular relevance to Linguistic
Theory: semantic constraints on
context, the nature of procedural
meaning, objective versus subjective
aspects of meaning, the relationship
between cohesion and coherence in
discourse, and the link between
linguistic and cognitive function.
The Process of Adjectival Attribution
in French Margaret H. Sinclair
Breslin 1975
Les connecteurs temporels du français
Dejan Stosic 2006 Ce volume commence
par une etude diachronique de Bernard
Combettes, qui aborde le probleme de
l'alternance que / ce que dans la
constitution des locutions
conjonctives temporelles en ancien
francais, en analysant en detail le
cas de des (ce) que. Ensuite, Walter
De Mulder etudie l'adverbe maintenant
a la fois dans ses emplois temporels
et non temporels et se propose de
montrer que cet element peut etre
considere comme une expression tokenreflexive. Anne Le Draoulec
s'interesse au glissement de la
subordination temporelle a la
connexion temporelle. Dans son
article, elle etudie les cas du metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

quand inverse - et deux autres
subordonnants, jusqu'a ce que et
avant que. Estelle Moline s'interroge
sur la question de savoir s'il est ou
non pertinent de distinguer en
francais deux morphemes homophones
comme, l'un temporel, l'autre causal,
ou si au contraire il s'agit d'un
seul et meme element."
The Cambridge Handbook of
Sociopragmatics Michael Haugh
2021-04-22 Sociopragmatics is a
rapidly growing field and this is the
first ever handbook dedicated to this
exciting area of study. Bringing
together an international team of
leading editors and contributors, it
provides a comprehensive, cuttingedge overview of the key concepts,
topics, settings and methodologies
involved in sociopragmatic research.
The chapters are organised in a
systematic fashion, and span a wide
range of theoretical research on how
language communicates multiple
meanings in context, how it
influences our daily interactions and
relationships with others, and how it
helps construct our social worlds.
Providing insight into a fascinating
array of phenomena and novel research
directions, the Handbook is not only
relevant to experts of pragmatics but
to any reader with an interest in
language and its use in different
contexts, including researchers in
sociology, anthropology and
communication, and students of
applied linguistics and related
areas, as well as professional
practitioners in communication
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research.
Relevance Theory Robyn Carston 1998
This collection of papers arises from
a meeting of relevance theorists held
in Osaka, May 29-30, 1993. It
presents the full breadth of
relevance theory, both in its
applications to problems of utterance
interpretation, that fall within the
domain of pragmatics, and its
implications for linguistic
semantics. Several papers investigate
and assess the theory's account of
figurative uses of language, such as
irony, metaphor and metonymy. Other
central pragmatic issues include a
relevance-driven account of
generalized implicature, the role of
bridging implicatures in reference
assignment, the way in which
different intonation patterns
contribute to the relevance of an
utterance, and the application of the
theory to literary texts. The
recently developed semantic
distinction between conceptually and
procedurally encoded meaning,
motivated by relevance-theoretic
considerations, is employed in new
accounts of several Japanese
particles and in a fresh perspective
on the phenomenon of metalinguistic
negation.
American Book Publishing Record 1998
Représentations du sens linguistique
III M. Ivan Evrard 2009-10-27 Depuis
sa première édition à Bucarest en mai
2001, le colloque international «
Représentations du sens linguistique
» a pris un rythme biennal. Après
Montréal (mai 2003), c’est
l’Université libre de Bruxelles qui a
accueilli la troisième édition, en
novembre 2005, sous l’égide du
programme international de recherches
GRAMM-R et du Cercle de Linguistique
des Universités de Bruxelles
(Université libre de Bruxelles et
Vrije Universiteit Brussel).
L’objectif du colloque était de
sonder les rapports entre les
différents modèles de description
linguistique et le traitement du
sens, et ce à la lumière de faits
concrets. Il a donc réuni des
linguistes qui, sémanticiens ou non,
ont concentré leur attention sur les
aspects sémantiques de leur recherche
et ont mis en avant la place de ces
metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

aspects dans le cadre général où ils
s’inscrivent. Les organisateurs ont
choisi de centrer les discussions
autour de trois thèmes, à savoir : •
représentations du sens linguistique
et syntaxe : la prédication seconde ;
• représentations du sens
linguistique et linguistiques
discursives : les sens en marge ; •
histoire des représentations du sens
linguistique : le domaine du verbe.
Ce volume reprend une sélection des
études contribuant de manière
pertinente à l’approfondissement des
thèmes du colloque.
L'énonciation dans tous ses états
Merete Birkelund 2008 Henning Nølke
continue depuis 25 ans à faire
d'importantes contributions à l'étude
de la langue française, surtout dans
le domaine de la linguistique
énonciative. Les trente-six études
recueillies ici se concentrent sur un
choix de thématiques qui lui sont
chères, à savoir la polyphonie, la
différence entre sens asserté et sens
« montré », l'argumentation dans la
langue, les connecteurs et les
adverbes de phrase, la sémantique et
la pragmatique textuelle, ainsi que
la modularité. L'ouvrage réunit des
contributions de spécialistes
travaillant en Belgique, au Danemark,
en France, en Israël, en Norvège, au
Royaume-Uni et en Suède, tous
collègues, amis et admirateurs
(parfois anciens étudiants) de
Henning Nølke.
New Perspectives on Irish English
Bettina Migge 2012 This volume brings
together current research by
international scholars on the
varieties of English spoken in
Ireland. The papers apply
contemporary theoretical and
methodological approaches and
frameworks to a range of topics. A
number of papers explore the
distribution of linguistic features
in Irish English, including the
evolution of linguistic structures in
Irish English and linguistic change
in progress, employing broadly
quantitative sociolinguistic
approaches. Pragmatic features of
Irish English are explored through
corpus linguistics-based analysis.
The construction of linguistic
corpora using written and recorded
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material form the focus of other
papers, extending and analyzing the
growing range of corpus material
available to researchers of varieties
of English, including diaspora
varieties. Issues of language and
identity in contemporary Ireland are
explored in several contributions
using both qualitative and
quantitative methods. The volume will
be of interest to linguists
generally, and to scholars with an
interest in varieties of English.
Linguistic Meaning, Truth Conditions
and Relevance C. Iten 2005-05-13 The
main argument of this book is that
the notion of truth plays no role in
speaker-hearers' interpretation of
linguistic utterances and that it is
not needed for theoretical accounts
of linguistic meaning either. The
theoretical argument is developed in
the first part, while the second part
supports it with cognitive relevancetheoretic, rather than truth-based,
analyses of the 'concessive'
expressions but, although and even if
.
Bibliographie Linguistique de L'annee
1999 Mark Janse 2003 Setting out the
historical national and religious
characteristics of the Italians as
they impact on the integration within
the European Union, this study makes
note of the two characteristics that
have an adverse effect on Italian
national identity: cleavages between
north and south and the dominant role
of family. It discusses how for
Italians family loyalty is stronger
than any other allegiance, including
feelings towards their country, their
nation, or the EU. Due to such
subnational allegiances and values,
this book notes that Italian civic
society is weaker and engagement at
the grass roots is less robust than
one finds in other democracies,
leaving politics in Italy largely in
the hands of political parties. The
work concludes by noting that EU
membership, however, provides no
magic bullet for Italy: it cannot
change internal cleavages, the
Italian worldview, and family values
or the country’s mafia-dominated
power matrix, and as a result, the
underlying absence of fidelity to a
shared polity—Italian or
metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

European—leave the country as
ungovernable as ever.
Metalinguistic Discourses Viviane
Arigne 2015-09-18 This book was born
from the desire to conduct an inquiry
into the heterogeneity and variety of
linguistic theories in order to
assess their descriptive and
explanatory power. The first part of
the volume brings together
contributions addressing formal and
theoretical issues. It focuses on the
specific questions of metalinguistic
discourses, representations and
formal symbols, and considers the
case of representations pertaining to
different metalinguistic levels and
their possible translation from one
level to another. The essays compiled
in this section also examine how
generative semantics paved the way
for current trends in cognitive
linguistics, and provide an analysis
of the historical and epistemological
context of the notion of metafunction
found in Systemic Functional Grammar.
The contributions gathered in the
second part of the book evaluate the
results of a certain number of
linguistic studies, putting various
theories to the test. They
specifically discuss the notion of
intersective gradience, analyse
modality and the question of irony
within two different theoretical
frameworks, and deal with
parenthetical verbs in the light of
an utterer-centred approach. This
book will appeal to all linguists
with an interest in linguistic
theories, to advanced students in
linguistics, as well as to scholars
in cognate fields such as
epistemology, philosophy of language,
psychology and neurosciences.
Comparative Romance Linguistics
Newsletter 2000
Linguistics and Language Behavior
Abstracts 2000
English linguistics SIGMA, 1999
International Bibliography of Book
Reviews of Scholarly Literature
Chiefly in the Fields of Arts and
Humanities and the Social Sciences
1999
Book Review Index 2003 Vols. 8-10 of
the 1965-1984 master cumulation
constitute a title index.
Semantic Primes and Universal Grammar
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Bert Peeters 2006-08-16 This volume
is part of a research program which
started with the publication, in
1972, of Anna Wierzbicka’s
groundbreaking work on Semantic
Primitives. The first within the
program to focus on a number of
typologically similar languages, it
proposes a French, Spanish,
Portuguese and Italian version of the
Natural Semantic Metalanguage (NSM)
elaborated over the years by
Wierzbicka and colleagues. Repetition
is avoided through teamwork: a number
of authors working on the languages
under examination have had equal
input in a set of five papers dealing
with distinct parts of the
metalanguage. Some of the findings
presented here invite us to have a
fresh look at what has already been
achieved, and to amend some of the
working hypotheses of the NSM
approach accordingly. The volume also
contains six case studies (on Italian
sfogarsi, Portuguese saudades,
Spanish crisis, French certes,
Spanish expressions of sincerity and
Italian and Spanish diminutives,
respectively).
Reduction in Language R. S.
Meyerstein 2021-03-22
Lingua Albert Willem Groot 2000
International review of general
linguistics.
La contradiction en anglais Louis
Roux 2004 Recueil d'études de
linguistique, de grammaire et de
syntaxe anglaises.
Lexical Markers of Common Grounds
Anita Fetzer 2021-11-22 The
multifaceted and heterogeneous
category of common ground is central
to theories of pragmatics,
sociolinguistics, discourse and
context. This book reviews the
approaches to common ground from the
perspective of lexical markers.
Organized into two parts, it
discusses the relationship between
mechanisms of grounding.
Discours Coherence Connect. O/P MajBritt Mosegaard Hansen 1996
Current Research in French Studies at
Universities in the United Kingdom &
Ireland 1997
Pragmatic Markers and
Pragmaticalization Peter Lauwers 2012
In this paper, we investigate the
metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

evolution from imperatives to
discourse markers in Romance, with a
corpus-based approach. We focus on
the case of items coming from verbs
meaning 'to look', in a
semasiological perspective: Spanish
and Catalan mira, Portuguese olha,
Italian guarda, French regarde,
Romanian uite. We show that they all
share many uses, among which turntaking, introduction of reported
speech, hesitation phenomenon, topicshifting and modalization, except for
French regarde. We then establish
(against Waltereit, 2002) that the
development of these uses is the
result of a process
The Cumulative Book Index 1999
The Function of Discourse Particles
Maj-Britt Mosegaard Hansen 1998-03-15
This monograph aims to contribute to
linguistic knowledge about the
distribution and function of
discourse particles, particularly
with respect to a small group of
particles which are highly frequent
in contemporary spoken standard
French. The book is divided into two
parts. Part 1 (Theory) defines
discourse particles as such, and
gives a dynamic global approach to
their description. Matters such as
previous research on discourse
particles, related categories of
particles, instructional semantics,
the difference between speech and
writing, the delimitation of
discourse units, competing approaches
to discourse structure and to
coherence, and methodology are
discussed extensively. Part 2
(Description) offers in-depth corpusbased analyses of six French
discourse particles, namely bon, ben,
eh bien, puis, donc, and alors, as
used in non-elicted native-speaker
interaction. The book is of interest
to linguists doing research in
semantics, pragmatics and discourse
studies.
Word 2001
Metadiscourse in L1 and L2 English
Annelie Ädel 2006-01-01 The pervasive
phenomenon of metadiscourse
commentary on the ongoing discourse
is beginning to take its rightful
place among the major topics of
discourse studies. This book makes
simultaneous contributions to the
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theory of metadiscourse, corpus-based
methods of studying such phenomena,
and our knowledge of metadiscourse
use in written English. After
comprehensively reviewing previous
research, it introduces a more
rigorous and empirical approach to
metadiscourse studies. Ädel presents
a new model of metadiscourse based on
Jakobson's functions of language, and
other conceptual tools, including
explicit features for defining
metadiscourse, a taxonomy of the
functions it serves, and maps of the
boundaries between it and related
phenomena. A large-scale study of
writing by L1 and L2 university
students is presented, in which the
L2 speakers' overuse of metadiscourse
strongly marks them as lacking in
communicative competence. This work
is of interest both to linguists and
to educators concerned with writing
in English.
Gender, Politeness and Pragmatic
Particles in French Kate Beeching
2002 This study aims to investigate
politeness in women s and men s
speech, with a particular focus on
the use of "c est-a-dire, enfin, hein
"and "quoi "in contemporary spoken
French." "Politeness is defined as
going beyond the notion of the facethreatening act, englobing both
everyday ideas of politeness and the
creation of sociability in face-toface interaction.The pragmatic
particles studied are demonstrated to
serve both psycholinguistic and
sociolinguistic purposes: they
lubricate reformulation and
contribute to both sociability and
social indexation.The study, which
combines qualitative and quantitative
analysis, is based on a corpus of
spontaneous spoken French, comprising
155,000 words, 95 interviews and
subjects ranging in age from 7 to 88
years. The sample contains speakers
from a broader range of educational
backgrounds than is often the case: a
butcher, a video-salesman and a
"toiletteur canin" rub shoulders with
counter assistants, teachers and
doctors.
Contemporary Philosophical Naturalism
and Its Implications Bana Bashour
2013-10-15 One of the most pervasive
and persistent questions in
metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

philosophy is the relationship
between the natural sciences and
traditional philosophical categories
such as metaphysics, epistemology and
the mind. Contemporary Philosophical
Naturalism and Its Implications is a
unique and valuable contribution to
the literature on this issue. It
brings together a remarkable
collection of highly regarded experts
in the field along with some young
theorists providing a fresh
perspective. This book is noteworthy
for bringing together committed
philosophical naturalists (with one
notable and provocative exception),
thus diverging from the growing trend
towards anti-naturalism. The book
consists of four sections: the first
deals with the metaphysical
implications of naturalism, in which
two contributors present radically
different perspectives. The second
attempts to reconcile reasons and
forward-looking goals with blind
Darwinian natural selection. The
third tackles various problems in
epistemology, ranging from meaning to
natural kinds to concept learning.
The final section includes three
papers each addressing a specific
feature of the human mind: its
uniqueness, its representational
capacity, and its morality. In this
way the book explores the important
implications of the post-Darwinian
scientific world-view.
Metalinguistic Operators with
Reference to French Thanh Nyan 1998
This study focuses primarily on the
interface between Anscombre and
Ducrot's Argumentation Theory and
certain types of expression here
defined as metalinguistic operators.
These operators, as construed by
Argumentation Theory, are directly
linked to various issues of
particular relevance to Linguistic
Theory: semantic constraints on
context, the nature of procedural
meaning, objective versus subjective
aspects of meaning, the relationship
between cohesion and coherence in
discourse, and the link between
linguistic and cognitive function.
Meanings at the Text Level Thanh Nyan
2004 If language and the brain are
co-evolved and language as a
latecomer can avail itself of pre5/7
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existing means to solve its own
problems, then it should be possible
to describe it in terms of processing
strategies and constraints arising
from brain systems. This is precisely
what this study attempts to do with
respect to the emergence of three
types of higher-level meanings:
direct speech acts, built-in
conditions for their success and nondefective performance and constraints
on sequencing of an argumentational
kind. In so doing there are three
main issues it needs to address. What
types of problem arise at the text
level that could have led to the
emergence in question? Is there a
clear parallel between these problems
and those faced by brain systems?
What solutions have been evolved to
cater for the latter, which could
have been co-opted by language?
Finally there is the question of the
extent to which such an account is
compatible with a global theory of
brain function such as Edelman's
Theory of Neuronal Group Selection.
Ici et maintenant 2008-01-01 Le titre
de ce numéro des Cahiers Chronos fait
allusion à la notion d’origo forgée
par Karl Bühler et à sa thèse selon
laquelle ici et maintenant
définissent, respectivement pour
l’espace et pour le temps, le point
zéro de tout repérage déictique et
sont donc, avec le pronom je, les
embrayeurs (indexicaux) par
excellence. Cette théorie, qui a
connu un succès considérable auprès
des linguistes, n’a pas eu que des
effets positifs, car, en s’imposant
comme une sorte de postulat, elle a
bridé la réflexion sur les indexicaux
et plus particulièrement sur ici et
maintenant, sur leur statut et sur
leur conditions d’emploi. Mais
aujourd’hui, on prend heureusement
conscience des lacunes que présente
la recherche dans ce domaine, et
l’ambition du présent volume est
justement de participer à l'effort
collectif entrepris pour les combler.
Il s’adresse donc à tous les
linguistes qui s’intéressent aux
indexicaux et aux spécificités de
leur fonctionnement.
The Pragmatics of Negation Malin
Roitman 2017-12-14 Negation is one of
the most discussed phenomena within
metalinguistic-operators-with-reference-to-french

linguistics, on all language levels
though it never seems to be
exhausted. This operator establishes
complex sentence structures and
constantly challenges – from a
cognitive, syntactical, semantic and
morphologic viewpoint –
presuppositions on language internal
relations as rational and logic. It
therefore arouses interest through
all fields within language sciences.
From a pragmatic perspective, where
negation is conceived a marked
structure, using negation often
produces meanings beyond the one of a
reversed affirmation "it is not the
case that X”. This book explores the
various uses and pragmatic meanings
of negation in authentic
communication, in different text
types and in different languages,
predominately romance languages. The
multilingual composition marries a
macro-micro perspective where aspects
of genre, sociocultural context,
memory, rhetoric and argumentation
interplay with the negative
morpheme’s nature and embedded
instructions. This broad approach
makes this book a unique contribution
to negation studies and to pragmatics
in general. The book is important and
enriching reading for scholars in all
linguistic domains, but particularly
for researchers in semantics,
pragmatics, argumentation and,
discourse analysis.
Context Construction as Mediated by
Discourse Markers Thanh Nyan
2016-08-29 Interpretation at the
argumentative level, like action
selection in response to
environmental change, requires
decision-making based on context
construction. By boosting the
efficiency of this process, discourse
markers keep variations in the
interlocutor’s processing context
within a certain range.
Proceedings of the Speech Prosody
2008 Conference
Linguistics and Philosophy Adam
Makkai 1985-01-01 This volume
contains papers by a large number of
influencial linguists, written as a
tribute to the work of Rulon S.
Wells. The volume is subdivided into
sections on the Philosophy of
Language, Phonology, Syntax,
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Historical and Typological
Linguistics, and Diachronic and
Synchronic Derivation.
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Licensing of Negative Polarity
Particles Yet, Anymore, Either and
Neither Dmitry Levinson 2008
Linguistica Pragensia 2001

7/7

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
December 8, 2022 by guest

